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Dear Year 4 parents/carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 4 class assembly on Thursday 2nd May. 
 
We will have performances at 9:00am and 2:30pm to try and ensure all parents have the 
opportunity to attend. Please book your seats (maximum of 2 per child) via ParentMail to 
ensure that we adhere to our Fire Safety regulations. For the same reason, we ask that 
parents remain seated during the performance or discuss access arrangements with a member 
of the Year 4 team prior to the day. 
 
Spaces are limited and you will be informed if you have been successful in obtaining them. 
 
Our class assembly will be based on the protected characteristic of disability with a theme of 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

As a year group (and as a school), we have a wide variety of need, including both visible 
and hidden disabilities but we are proud to say that our children are accepting of everyone 
and we love celebrating how unique we all are. 
 
We hope that you will join us in this celebration. 
 
Thanks, 
The Year 4 team 
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